
  

 

 

 

Redbrook Church of England Primary School 

OPEN MORNING 

WEDNESDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2020 

 

Is your child due to start school in September 2021? 

We are holding an open morning at Redbrook Primary School on Wednesday 11th November 2020 

to give parents and carers the opportunity to look around our school, meet the Reception class 

teachers and Head Teacher. 

 

Booking is essential and spaces are limited.  Please contact the school office on 01600 713501 or 

admin@redbrook.gloucs.sch.uk to secure your place.  
* please note that these arrangements may need to change at short notice in response to any government guidance around Covid-19. 

Striving Together To Be The Best We Can Be 
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